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 “As the licensing and regulatory authority, we will consult with residents on fares and 

charges for hackney carriages in the borough following a request for a rise in fares by taxi 

drivers. Fares and charges in the borough have not increased since 2011.  

 “As small businesses owners and with only 21 operating in the borough, Hackney taxi 

drivers are facing challenges with general rising operating costs including fuel, any 

subsequent decisions will need to strike a balance between supporting drivers to make a 

living and keeping fares and charges affordable for people who use them. We welcome 

people's views as part of the consultation." 

 

 


